T Masses this week at St. Michael’s October 10-17, 2021

‘Sell what you own, and give the money to the poor...; then

come, follow me.” --ark, 10.17-30

Saturday., October 9

5:00 pm T Rita Marrocco -First Anniversary -Marrocco Family
Sunday. October 10
9:00 am Missa Pro Popula (People of the Parish)
11:00am T Dorothy Hardy -Lette Plasa
Mass Intention: Requested by:

Monday, October 11
12:05 pm T Deceased Members of O’Kane & Forster Family  -Family

Tuesday, October 12
12:05 pm 1 Bill Watters -Lynne Kjollesdal
7:00 pm Confraternity of St. Michael—Thanks & Blessings -Marie & Gary Fleming

Wednesday, October 13
12:05 pm Living & Deceased 1 CWL Members -St. Michael’s CWL

Thursday, October 14
12:05 pm  Special Intentions of Trish & Gary James -50" Wedding Anniversary (Oct. 15)
7:00 pm 1 Osvaldo Bucciarelli -Tamberello Family

Friday, October 15 St. Teresa of Jesus
12:05 pm { Mario Panepinto -Lea Panepinto & Family

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time -vears

Saturday, October 16
5:00 pm t Gloria O’Grady -Jane Penney
Sunday, October 17
9:00 am Missa Pro Popula (People of the Parish)
11:00 am 1 Deceased Members of Lachance & Andersen Family

2:00 pm  CONFIRMATION MASS*

N ‘[“‘ CONFIRMATION MASS* Bishop Miehm will be here to administer the
Sacrament of Confirmation upon 9 Confirmands.
Please keep these young people and their families in your prayers as they
continue their journey of faith.

Diocese of Peterborough COVID-19 Vaccination Policy The stated position of the Church is that
the available Covid-19 vaccines are ethical and may be taken by the faithful. Pope Francis has encouraged the
faithful who are able to be vaccinated as an exercise in charity and care for the common good.

All clergy and employees serving in the Diocese of Peterborough as well as vendors providing contracted
services are encouraged to receive the Covid-19 vaccine. If clergy and employees are partially or not
vaccinated, they must submit weekly a negative Covid rapid test to carry out their duties.

In accordance with advice received from the Assembly of Catholic Bishop of Ontario, volunteers will be treated
in a similar manner as clergy and lay employees.

Volunteers must likewise be fully vaccinated or submit a current negative Covid rapid test to fulfill their

ministry. (Rapid tests, however, will not be accepted from Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist, who must be
fully vaccinated to carry out their ministry.) These provisions are temporary and will continue only for as long as
the Vaccination Policy is in effect.

{ Psatm 3119




It is fitting for God'’s people to offer public thanks for all the gifts we have received. The bountiful
produce of the earth is a visible sign of the many blessings God wants to shower on us through Christ.
Our God also wants us to share the goods of the earth will all people.

Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm

= Summary of Your Generosity: Sunday Offertory for Oct. 3, $3,365; C&M $190.
FY!: Grateful for our monthly POP donations: Offertory $4,136 & C&M $1,085. Thank you for your support.&>

ST. MICHAEL’S CEMETERY NOTICE:

% This is a reminder that all pots and stands are to be removed from gravesites by
November 3rd.

CONGRATULATIONS to our recent CWL pin recipients Kathy Bazley, 10 years of service and
Bernadette Smith, 25 years of service. Thank you so much ladies for your service to the League
and our community.

St. Michael’s Council of The Catholic Women’s League of
Canada wishes to thank all our parishioners who so graciously
donated to our Bakeless Bake Sale the weekend of Oct. 2/3, 2021. The donations
to date total $1,076.45! These monies will help our Council fulfill requests that
come our way such as the Breakfast Programs, Seminarian fund, Community needs, and Food banks.

Pope Francis has announced that in preparation for the next Synod of Bishops, there
will be a worldwide conversation in the Church or a "synod" about community,

engaged participation, and the mission of evangelization. This conversation will follow a
two-year path and involve the People of God - everyone, everywhere. The first phase of the
conversation begins on October 17th at 10:30 a.m. when +Most Reverend Bishop Miehm will
celebrate a Mass at the Cathedral of St. Peter-in-Chains. This celebration roots the synod in prayer,
sacrament, and community. This Mass will also be live-streamed and available throughout the
Diocese. All are invited to join in prayer as we begin this synodal conversation and unite it with the
Diocesan Pastoral Planning Process. The Diocesan Pastoral Planning Committee is launching a
survey inviting the input of all the People of God and this input will be part of both the worldwide
and local conversations to establish pastoral priorities within the Church. More details will follow
and please - look for the survey link and provide the benefit of your experience and your hopes for
the Church - local and universal.




